


AESOP-IFHP LECTURE SERIES / LECTURE 3

DANUTA HÜBNER 
‘SPACE AND PLACE AS 
INTEGRATING FACTORS 
IN POLICY-MAKING: NEW 
MODELS OF TERRITORIAL
GOVERNANCE IN EUROPE’
5TH OCTOBER 2012, BRUSSELS
AESOP and IFHP wish to 
express their thanks to 
the co-organizers of 
the 3rd Lecture
– Instituts Saint Luc 
Bruxelles and especially 
to Institut Supérieur 
d’Urbanisme et de
Rénovation Urbaine 
(ISURU) in Brussels.

Venue:
Institut Supérieur 
d’Urbanisme et de 
Rénovation Urbaine, 
rue d’Irlande 57, 
1060 Saint-Gilles,
Brussels.

10:00-10:30 
Registration

10:30-11:30
Lecture by Professor Danuta 
Hübner

11:30-12:00
Discussion

12:00-13:30
Lunch break

13:30-15:00
Roundtable workshop
Perspectives for Territorial 
Governance in Europe

15:00-15:30
Conclusions

Details available at:

Www.aesop-planning.eu 

www.ifhp.org

www.isuru.be



On behalf of the Association of European Schools of Planning (AESOP) and 
the International Federation for Housing and Planning (IFHP) we would like 
to invite you to a lecture by Professor Danuta Hübner ‘Space and Place as 
Integrating Factors in Policy-Making: New Models of Territorial Governance 
in Europe’ which will take place at the Institut Supérieur d’Urbanisme et de 
Rénovation Urbaine at 10:30 a.m. on Friday 5th October 2012 in Brussels.

This is the third event in the Lecture 
Series by well-known planners, poli-
cy-makers and other ‘urban thinkers’, 
which is being organised by AESOP 
and IFHP in the framework of 
respectively the Silver Jubilee (2012) 
and Centenary (2013). The lecturers 
have been asked to present their 
ideas on ‘new vision’ for planning 
and territorial development. The 
lecture will be rounded off with a 
question and answer discussion 
with the audience.

Professor Hübner, as an academic, 
politician, Parliamentarian and 
former European Commissioner for 
Regional Development, has a broad 
knowledge and experience in the 

field of territorial development. She 
will present her vision of the pos-
sible future of territorial governance 
at different spatial scales.

The lecture will be followed by 
a roundtable workshop where 
invited experts engage in a debate 
with participants on a number of 
issues related to territorial gover-
nance, particularly with respect to 
Europe’s urban areas.

We would be delighted if you could 
ac cept this invitation to both lecture 
and roundtable workshop.

We at AESOP and IFHP look forward 
to seeing you in Brussels on 5th 
October!

Izabela Mironowicz
AESOP Secretary General

Derek Martin
IFHP CEO
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